UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
HEGION WV
611 RYAN PLAZA ORIVE, SUITE 1000
ARLINGTON, TEXAS 75012

July 25, 1979
License No. SUB-1010

Kerr-McGee Nuclear Corporation
ATTN: Mr. W. J. Shelley, Director
Regulation and Control

Kerr-McGee Building
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73102
Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of July 13, 1979, in response to our letter dated
June 25, 1979, and the attached ilotice of Violation. We have no fu cher questions
at this time, and we will review your corrective action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,
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¥¢ Glen D./Brown, Chief
Fuel Fazility and Material

Safety Branch
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